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Home Security Scheme 2016 – Preliminary Report 05/12/16

Publicity
The scheme was advertised on the SDCC website and social media. It was also promoted by Community Services Department Staff, the Age Friendly County Alliance and by the Public Participation Network. Information was also circulated to all Councillors. 
While no advertisements were taken out in local newspapers, some publications did include the information. 

Response
Over 700 applications were received by the closing date, October 21st, the majority by post. In addition Community Services staff filled out application forms for customers who phoned in for information, and some applications were sent by email. 
The application form clearly stated that locks would be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Roll out
Approximated 500 locks were available in 2016. Letters were sent to the first 500 applicants stating that they had been approved subject to their existing front door / lock being deemed suitable by the supplier. 
The supplier, Locksafe Ltd. commenced installations in early November, and to date over 300 have been installed. It is expected that a total of 500 will be installed by the end of 2016. Approximately 15% of applications have been found to be unsuitable and so additional letters have now been sent to further applicants who applied by the closing date. 
Of the letters sent to date 39 are from Rathfarnham, 12 are from Templeogue and 2 are from Terenure. Please note that final numbers will not be available until the installation process is complete. 

Plan for 2017
A meeting is scheduled for 06/12/16 in the Community Services Department to discuss the learning from the experience of 2016 and to plan for the roll out in 2017. It is proposed that the remaining applications received by the closing date will be processed in early 2017. No late applications were accepted, and staff are not accepting applications for 2017. 
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